
To whom it may concern, 
 
In this difficult time, we as small business owners and community members are all feeling the grip of 
uncertainty. We are 1 year into our business and I (Theus) have also been let go from restaurant job 
where I was able to make up the necessary income to pay our bills and live. At this time, housing 
stability is a main concern for us. Not being able to pay our rent is a huge stress as I know it is for many 
younger people who don't have enough means to create a comfortable safety net. 
 
Also, being able to provide grants, not loans to small businesses, not exceeding a certain amount of say, 
$2500-$3500 would greatly help in our cash flow crunch. 
 
We need to do this now, there is no time to wait as we are all being seriously effected at this moment. 
Please hear these words and act in accordance for the farmers, ranchers, food makers and the rest 
doing our part to help create a thriving economy in Oregon. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Colorfully, 
Quinn & Theus 
The Farm Punks 
# 971.300.1548 
@farmpunksalads 
farmpunksalads.com 
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